
Town of Montville 
Community Center Building Committee 

Meeting Minutes (revised) 
September 7, 2016 

6:00 p.m. – Montville Town Hall – Room 203 
 

 
1. Call to Order. (Jeremiah Ross, Committee chairman) 

Meeting called to order at 6:16 (committee had to wait to get into the building) 
 

2. Roll Call 
Present were committee members Scott LaVallie, Kritin Ventresca, Allyson Schmiezl, and Jeremiah 
Ross. Also present one member of the public. 

 
Meeting opened with Pledge of Allegiance.  
 

3. Approval of minutes for July 13 meeting. After a short review the minutes were approved by all 
members. 

 
4. Discuss old business/survey 

The discussion first covered some of the past options that were presented during the last meeting, in 
particular, the 3 court concept including 2 locker rooms that could open up options available to the 
community and athletic competitions and practice for the high school. Members thought that this 
would be a positive development, but would like to see what the community would like through the 
survey that the committee was developing. 
 
The committee moved on to customize a survey that was used by the Park and Recreation 
department for Auburn, ME. The committee went through each line item on the survey and 
discussed how it related primarily as a community center question. Questions were deleted and 
others were reworded to work best for our community survey. When the committee finished with 
the survey and final concerns were presented and answered it was decided that the chairman would 
smooth the new survey out with all of the changes, present it to the committee Town Council 
liaison member, Joseph Jaskiewicz, for review and corrections, and then to the members for a final 
approval. Once the survey is finalized the committee will see how the survey can be presented to all 
residents in formats that will be easily accessible and available. 

 
5. Any new/other business proper 

The committee talked about moving the regular monthly meeting to the Fair Oaks Community 
Center. The change in location was presented for a vote and approved. The decision was based on 
ease of access, central location, being on one floor for the public, and the fact that the committee is 
all about the community center building. This will be changed and sent in to the town clerk.. The 
chairman will make the arrangements and get a key. 

 
6. Remarks by the public – none 

 
7. Adjournment 

The meeting adjourned at 6:59 


